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During accident of Fukushima Daiichi, dose limit of emergency response staff was changed 
from 100mSv to 250mSv. Although the dose limit is returned to 100mSv now, it is important 
that prepare for the accident beyond 100mSv for the worth. Therefore, NRA starts 
investigation about the measures of radiation exposure for emergency workers on 30 July 
2014. NRA approved the revision of the regulation and ordinance on 5 August. 
This presentation show background of the revision, a summary of investigation of regulation 
of emergency workers abroad, point of revision of the regulation in Japan, bases of dose limit  
of 250mSv and schedule for revision of the regulation. 


